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 February NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As this is the first newsletter of 2024, I would like to thank all Little Gregs Families for our lovely cards and girts at 

Christmas. The thank you messages, were wonderful to read and the Little Gregs Team really appreciated them.  

I would like to welcome our new Little Gregs Families and the new children who have joined us. They have settled in 

really well.  

The pre-school is in full swing and we are planning events to support partnership with parents, and Robot Reg has been 

a massive hit with the Lions and Tigers children. We are so lucky to have a great partnership with Stratford Library, the 

Library bus will continue to visit us every few months, and Lions and Tigers have made another brilliant display for the 

Library.  

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to thank you for your support over the autumn term with our fundraising over the term we raised £645.41.  

Fundraising is important as it support extra – curricular activities, new resources and improvements of the setting. We 

have set a target of £1,500 for this school year all your help very appreciated!  

   

Our cake sale this month raised £99.33. Thank you for your cake donations and you kind money donations. The new 

PTFA at St Gregory’s Primary school have included us within some future events, please keep your eyes peeled for 

upcoming events. Working in partnership with St Gregory’s is very positive for the pre-school.  

If you would like to help and get involved with fundraising events, please speak with Sarah or Helen.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Last Day of Term  Friday 9th February 2024  

Half Term  Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

2024  

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 19th February 2024  

Mother’s Day Creative Tea Party 

2.15-3.15pm @ Little Gregs Pre-

school  

Thursday 7th March 2024 

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children  

Friday 22nd March 2024  

Easter Break  Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April 

2024  

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 8th April 2024  

Bank Holiday Closed  Monday 6th May 2024  

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children 

Friday 24th May 2024  

May Half Term  Monday 27th – 31st May 2024 

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 3rd June 2024  

Father’s Day Creative Treat 2.15-

3.15pm @ Little Gregs Pre-school  

Thursday 13th June 2024  

Whole Pre-school Trip to Hatton 

Country World 

Date to be Confirmed – Tuesday 2nd 

July 2024  

Pre-school Leavers Graduation 2-3pm  Tuesday 16th July 2024  

Last Day of Term  Friday 19th July 2024  

Closed for Summer Break  Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd 

September 2024  

Parent Helpers! 
I am planning a pre-school trip on Tuesday 2nd July 2024. I cannot finalize the trip, till I 

have enough adults to support the trip, maintaining child: adult ratio.  

If you can help with the trip, please speak with Sarah.  

The trip is to Hatton Country World. We will leave at 9am and be back to pre-school for 

3pm.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has to be done for each 

day of absence and the reason for absence. 01789 290198 / littlegregs3506@welearn365.com  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please provide nappies if your child uses them.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes. 

- Please cut up grapes.  

Cubs 

This term, The Cubs have been learning about the story book ‘Goldilocks and The Three Bears’ and we’ve been 

learning about the different sizes big daddy bear, medium size mummy bear and small baby bear. We made our own 

bears, getting creative putting eyes, nose and ears on. We made some lovely art work that is displayed in our room.  

The Cubs have really enjoyed the story ‘Dear Zoo’, we have watched videos of animals in the zoo and copied the 

Makaton sign for each animal. We also found out fun facts about what food they like to eat.  

The Cubs have really enjoyed using story blocks building the boxes into a tall tower to create the story in the correct 

order of Dear Zoo. We have also enjoyed finding animals in the story sack and making our own stories.  

We have been looking at different colours, red, yellow, green, pink, blue, brown, white and black. We had to find the 

correct animal with the correct colour.  

The Cubs have enjoyed the Lego, we made a matching animal game with the pictures of the zoo animals, the children 

soon figured out how to find the correct head and body to connect the two blocks together, creating the full picture of 

each animal.  

In Cubs we have been encouraging the children to be a little more independent. Cubs have been working really hard at 

taking their coats off when they arrive at pre-school and putting them on their own pegs by themselves. As the weeks 

have gone by we have seen the Cubs become more independent.  

Well Done Cubs!  

 

From Cubs Team  

mailto:littlegregs3506@welearn365.com


 
 

 

Lions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Lions and Tigers 

This term may have been short, but Lions and Tigers have been very busy! With the cold weather we have had 

recently we have enjoyed talking about Winter; we have looked for ice outside, looking at how it is made, and have 

talked about what we need to wear to keep us warm. 

Early Literacy skills and sharing stories is so important. We have looked at the ‘Three Little Pigs’ and ‘Stick Man’, acting 

these stories out. There have been many creative opportunities around these stories such as making the Three Little 

Pig’s houses using straw, sticks and bricks. We have also painted our own Stick Man pictures and some of us have 

made Stick Men using real sticks we have collected from Nature Nursery. 

We continue to enjoy our weekly visits to Nature Nursery, our Wednesday morning music lesson with Renata, and PE 

with Andy. This term we have started our phonics session with Jo and Robot Reg on a Friday afternoon, where we 

learn new letter sounds each week through singing, music, playdoh and lots of games. 

As we round of the term we have looked at the story of Chinese New Year, see if your children remember which 

animal won the race, or which animal fell into the water! We have shared Chinese foods and have danced as Dragons. 

 

From Lions and Tigers Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


